


20 March 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

New date and venue for North Tyneside Dance Festival 2018

North Tyneside Council have invited us to Whitley Bay Playhouse on Tuesday 24 April at 6.30pm.
Your child will be performing a dance routine on stage in front of an audience and North Tyneside Council have decided our theme is going to be ‘The Living World’.  The festival will take place on Tuesday 24 April at 6.30pm. Your child will need to arrive at Whitley Bay Playhouse at 6.30pm.  We hope you are able to join us.
We will continue dance practise on Mondays after school: 3.15-4.00 (Starting Monday 26 March 18)
Sessions include: Mon 26/3 – Mon 16/4 – Mon 23/4 
A note from North Tyneside Council:  Please be aware that due to the number of tickets that have been misplaced in previous years, a system will be put in place on the night and parents who misplace their tickets will not be guaranteed a ticket.  All ticket holders will be seated before we can identify any spare seats that are available.

Yours sincerely
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Mrs Oliver

